
NOTICE OF VACANCY 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS/TRUSTEES 

SAN BERNARDINO MOUNTAINS COMMUNITY HOSPITAL 

DISTRICT 

 

 The public is hereby notified pursuant to Government Code §1780 that a 

position on the Board of Directors/Trustees of the San Bernardino Mountains 

Community Hospital District became vacant on October 1, 2024, due to the 

resignation/retirement of Board President, Kieth Burkart, O.D.  The term will expire 

on December 6, 2026. 

Registered voters residing in the District who are interested in applying for 

the vacancy should contact Kristi McCasland, District Clerk for the Board of 

Directors, at 909-436-3201 or kristi.mccasland@mchcares.com to obtain more 

information.  Applications are available at the District Office, or on the Hospital’s 

webpage https://www.mchcares.com/.   Completed applications may be 

submitted to the District In-Person at: 29101 Hospital Road, Lake Arrowhead, CA  

92352; via USPS at: P.O. Box 70, Lake Arrowhead, CA  92352; or via email: at 

kristi.mcasland@mchcares.com.  

The  District  Board  plans  to  appoint  someone  to  the  vacancy  on 

October 24, 2024 [at least 15 days after posting notice of vacancy].  As such, 

applications must be received by 4 p.m. on Wednesday, October 15, 2024. 

 

 

This district board has 60 days from the date the board is notified of the vacancy or the effective date of the 

vacancy, whichever is later, to fill the vacancy by appointment or call a special election.  Pursuant to Government 

Code §1780, this notice will be posted for 15 days in 3 or more conspicuous locations in the district from  

October 1, 2024 to October 15, 2024. 
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